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I am writing in opposition to HJR 5. This resolution would undermine our right to use 

the ballot initiative process to secure modern scientifically supported wildlife 

management and conservation policies. It would instead perpetuate antiquated 

policies that benefit a small minority of Oregonians while threatening the long-term 

welfare of Oregon's wildlife. Lawmakers need the freedom to apply the most current 

information and best practices when managing and preserving our native wildlife.  

Thank you. 


